

Reedings Junior School Parent Teacher Association

Dear Parents and Carers,

The PTA are excited to tell you about a new, simple & secure communication tool for parent to parent communications which the PTA are setting up. It's a free, safe, secure online community for the school where you can post questions and message other parents in your child's class or year group. It's really useful for tracking down lost jumpers, organising play dates, checking the homework and hearing about PTA news and events.

Please fill out the form below so we can invite you to Classlist. Send it back to us via the PTA box in school reception and we'll email you an invite to Classlist. Then you can get chatting with the other parents and we'll be able to invite you to our upcoming events including the Summer Disco for years 3, 4 & 5. You can also share your opinion on paying for PTA events electronically which can be set up in Classlist if there is enough interest.

If you have any questions about Classlist please email Annabel Hogg, Treasurer, at reedingsjuniorschoolpta@gmail.com , and she'll get back to you as quickly as possible!
<u>CLASSLIST</u> - I give permission for the PTA to contact me via email and send me an invitation to Classlist.
Name of child:
Class:
Parent/ Guardian name(s):
Parent/ Guardian email(s):

If you can't wait to sign up you can download the Classlist app on your mobile (recommended) or visit **WWW.Classlist.com** and then search for our school name.

Please still fill out this form so we can verify you as a parent at the school!